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Oregon needs to get control over rampant use of dangerous hard drugs that has 

proliferated since the passage of measure 110. Although the people of Oregon voted 

to pass measure 110. We were sold a lie. Almost no one has sought treatment under 

the provisions of the bill and even if they did there is not enough clinics or clinicians 

to treat the addicts. Open drug use and frequent overdose deaths have now become 

a part of life in downtown Portland. The police do not have the tools they need to 

encourage addicts to get into treatment or even address open air drug use. Our 

quality of life has been diminished. Please take action to repeal 110! 


